
In-District School Counseling Services:

Summer of 2022 and MP 1 of the 22-23 School Year

Jefferson Township Public Schools has partnered with Tri-County Behavioral Care to offer

on-premise individual counseling sessions.  We will continue our partnership throughout the

Summer of 2022  for existing clients,  and the first Marking Period of the 2022-2023 School Year.

A determination of continuation of programs beyond Marking Period 1 of the 2022-2023 school

year  will be announced at a later time.

SUMMER UPDATES:

Incoming Grade 1 through Grade 12 students will have the opportunity to continue with their

sessions throughout the summer.  Parents have the option of having their child meet with a

TCBC therapist at their Sparta office, virtually, or at Jefferson Township High School. If families

would like to attend sessions at JTHS, please see information below:

● Jefferson Township High School hours:  8 am to 2 pm

● Parents will need to provide their own transportation, and be available throughout the

session.  Parents may wait in the school or their car.

● Tri-County Behavioral Care Sparta office times will be available between 7:45

am-11:30am based on availability.

Parent/Guardian:

Your child’s current therapist will be reaching out to discuss summer options with you and to set up
summer appointments if you are interested in participating throughout the summer.


